
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
 Wednesday, November 29, 2023 

School Hours: 7:45 a.m. - 2:35 p.m. ​ ​ ​ Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Introduction:  Good morning, staff and students.  Here at CMS we are true CAVS because we…. 
Choose Kindness 
Accept Responsibility 
Value Safety 
Show Respect 
 

Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

This Week. 
Thursday, November 30 ​ Popcorn Money Collected ($0.25 per bag) 
 
Toys for Tots 
Corunna Middle School has agreed to place a Toys for Tots Collection Box in the office.  If you are willing, 
please consider donating a new, unwrapped toy to this great cause.  Toys can be placed in the collection box 
any day the middle school office is open.  Donated items will be picked up on December 9. 
 
Yearbooks for Sale 
The 2023-24 Corunna Middle School yearbook is officially on sale!  Cost of a yearbook will be $25.00.  Go to 
www.yearbooksforever.com to purchase online - please be prepared to pay an additional fee for the online 
payments.  You can also pick-up an order form in the middle school office to pay with cash or a check.  Checks 
should be made payable to Corunna Middle School.  No extra fees are changed when ordering in the office. 
2023-2024 Yearbook Order Form 
 

Middle School Sports and Clubs for Students 
 
Snow Sports Club 
Corunna Middle School will once again have a Snow Sports Club this winter season.  The club will run on eight 
(8) Fridays this winter at Mt. Holly.  Informational packets with waivers are available in the CMS office and 
linked below.  If you have any questions you can reach out to Mrs. Stoddard at kstoddard@corunna.k12.mi.us.     
Snow Sports Club Informational Document    Snow Sports Club Info Packet 
 
 

Community Event Information  
 
Corunna Youth Wrestling 
There will be an informational meeting for anyone ages 4-14 interested in being a part of Corunna Youth 
Wrestling on Tuesday, December 5 at 5:30 p.m. in the Corunna High School Cafeteria/Wrestling Room.  The 
cost to be a part of the program is $75.00.  Registration takes place from November 1 - December 15.  Please 
see the flyer for more information.  Corunna Youth Wrestling 
 

Important Recurring Reminders 
“NO PEANUTS PLEASE” 
Our amazing student population will include more than one student with a life threatening peanut allergy.  We 
are asking you to start thinking now about snacks and lunch items that you can send to school that do not 
include peanuts.  Attached you will find a PDF with ideas.  Our breakfast and lunch menu will be peanut free.  
Each room in the building will have specific protocols to follow and they may be different.  One way to help is 

http://www.yearbooksforever.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pF1K1ek4RIcEsC-oPrwbXe61uDUOoeCa/view?usp=sharing
mailto:kstoddard@corunna.k12.mi.us
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ddH_bKQHLkOwAffiDltHzV-ytDi3kvUsNM_kN0yK1Y0/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Dj491DsBaM2Q9zovXVpWVWeYhbXRrDBB/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DcvHTYd4juzUWuQckICZQUUIgl-eDUtxNXjZc6gjLq0/edit


to have your child brush their teeth and wash their hands AFTER they eat breakfast before coming to 
school.   No Peanuts Please  ​ Peanut Free Snack Suggestion                                  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SMEnglARdbqystyEKCg9LJ778DFfbsPZtbdcCOBsrwA/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YVWbfjVoOzU5i48KGr2PB7cyRIcXkmscTC4W9nB2pMU/edit

